
LETTING YOU KNOW 
 
The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) is interested in maintaining close 
communications with industry.  This newsletter highlights subjects that we believe will  
be of interest to you. 
 

No.  180                 November 18, 2022 Letting 

 
Certified Payroll 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I-80Will Construction 
Industry Forum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
IDOT will require prime contractors and subcontractors to enter certified 
payrolls into the LCP Tracker Pro software solution for all state-let 
contracts beginning this November.  No software purchase is 
required.  Upon contract execution, contractors will be granted the ability 
to login to the Illinois DOT LCP Tracker solution and begin entering 
employee and payroll information for IDOT contracts.   

 
 
 

The Illinois Department of Transportation is hosting an I-80Will 
Construction Industry Forum. The meeting will take place on October 
18th at 1:30 pm at the Holiday Inn & Suites Joliet Southwest & Rock 
Run Convention Center, 1471 Rock Creek Boulevard, Joliet IL.  It will be 
a great opportunity for you to learn about upcoming contracting 
opportunities and build new partnerships.  
  
As part of the I-80Will Project, over 16 miles of I-80 through the Joliet 
area, including 30 bridges, are planned to be reconstructed over the 
next six years. Construction industry companies are encouraged to 
attend this forum to learn about the construction schedule and upcoming 
lettings. There will be a meet and greet with prime, DBE and small firm 
subcontractors.  
 
Follow the link on the attached flyer to register for this opportunity-filled 
forum. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
STAY INFORMED! 
 

 

Keep in touch with your representative on the IDOT/Industry Policy 
Committee and the IDOT/Industry Joint Co-op Committee. 

 

 



S T A Y  I N F O R M E D

Follow on social media

@I80Will

Construction Industry Forum

The Illinois Department of Transportation invites you to learn about upcoming 
contracting opportunities and build new partnerships as part of the I-80Will 
Industry Forum.

Over 16 miles of I-80 through the Joliet area, including 30 bridges, are planned 
to be reconstructed over the next six years. Construction industry companies 
are encouraged to attend this forum to learn about the construction schedule 
and upcoming lettings.

 » Learn about the project and contract opportunities.
 » Meet and greet with prime, DBE and small firm subcontractors

YOU’RE

Tuesday, 
Oct. 18, 2022
1:30 p.m.

Holiday Inn & Suites Joliet 
Southwest & Rock Run 
Convention Center
1471 Rock Creek Blvd.
Joliet, IL

Reserve an exhibit table:  
Prime contractors may host an exhibit table to meet with DBEs and 
small firm subcontractors.

invited!

Register today!

https://idot.illinois.gov/index
https://www.facebook.com/I80Will
https://twitter.com/I80Will
https://www.linkedin.com/company/i80-will/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIITufX8GsTvfhAbYs5oHmA/featured
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5140370117145756685
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/construction-industry-forum-tickets-377309702477

